
Week of 13th July 2020 

Dear Team Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week. Just to let you know, this is my fi-
nal letter to you. I never thought I would write 17 in total! I hope you have 
enjoyed reading my letters  -  I wanted to make sure I stayed in touch with 
you somehow during our time off school and I thought this would be the 
best way. Myself, Mrs Cameron, Mrs Rees and Mrs Fox want to thank you 
and your families for all you have been doing throughout lockdown. We 
know you have all worked very hard in lots of different ways and we’re very 
proud of each and every one of you. Please have a safe, happy and healthy 
summer and I cannot wait to see all of you back at school in September. 
Here are some photos from my trip to Africa Alive on Saturday. Take care 
and big monster hugs!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sleeping lions… shhhhh! 

White rhinos 
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I love giraffes! 

A baby tortoise! 

Looking at the         
porcupines. 
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I wonder how 
long a flamingo 
can stand on 

one leg before 
it gets tired? 


